
 SEW ON & SEW FORTH
   CRAZY QUILTERS GUILD NEWSLETTER – January 2022

  
Next Meeting: Wednesday January 12

Clubhouse 5 - Multipurpose Room
Round Table Discussion - Masks Required

Hello to all members of Crazy Quilters Guild, wishing you a Happy and Healthy year 2022 . 

My hope for this year and Crazy Quilters Guild is to have more activities for the guild and more member 
participation. Please be careful since we are all at risk with the pandemic, wear your mask and disinfect 
hands often. 

If you have any questions or even complains, do not hesitate to contact me.  

See you at all our meetings and activities. 

Ximena

Fantastic news for the Crazy Quilter Guild.  The board has decided to restart our newsletter and I volunteered
to be in charge.  This will be the first issue.  Since we are just getting started this issue does not have a lot of 
content.  In the coming months more will be added to the newsletter.  If you have suggestions please feel free
to let me know.  

Crazy Quilters Guild Website (crazyquiltersguild.org):

Be sure to check the guild’s website for a listing of the new officers.  Also, the website contains information 
about guild meetings, our membership roster, and other pertinent quilt information.

Haven’t ever signed into the website?  Just click the Sign In button (in the heading) and follow the 
instructions to get a password.  If you are still not able to sign in, please email me or the webmaster. 

Linda Nelson
Newsletter Editor



January Birthdays February Birthdays

Fran Nuelle  9 Elaine Weinstein 2

Audrey Bowman  11 Sue Lambros 7

Mona Bonbright 13 Carol Charlton 11

Mary Bushnell 19 Judy Ann Dimmick 14

Cindi Hausheer 24 Evelyn Flores 21

Judith Karabelnik 29 Shari Riter 26

Betty Khzouz 31

Mary Sinclair 31

Happy New Year! I don’t know about you, but I gave up making New Year Resolutions a long time ago. I 
never seem to keep them and then I feel extremely unsuccessful. But I did come up with an idea for sewing 
in 2022 that really makes me happy.

Do you realize that even if you did not have enough time to get stuff finished and ready for the 2021 
Bonanza Sale and for Christmas 2021, you now have many months to do so?

I was sitting and pondering what I was going to write about for the January 2022 Educational Tidbit. It 
finally came to me as I looked sorrowfully at a Christmas quilt project I was unable to complete for 
Christmas last month. Wow! It is now 11 months until the 2022 Bonanza Sale and 12 months until Christmas
2022. If I begin sewing now, I can pull out some projects that can go to the 2022 Bonanza Sale and I should 
be able to get that Christmas quilt top finished and get it to the quilter fairly soon. I will be so ready for 
Christmas next year.

No fuss, no muss, and no time stress. This idea was so freeing for me, I just had to share it with you.

The other idea that struck me, is that Christmas fabric may now be available at sale prices. Bonus! I may 
have to go fabric shopping!

I hope you have a delightful January 2022 and happy stress free sewing! Blessings to you all. See you in 
February.


